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Professor Tetsuo Endoh assumed an "International Collaboration Fellow" of the Sendai 

city. 

This is the measure of the Sendai city to try attracting foreign firms and locating future 

international research institutions. Four professors of Tohoku University who have 

conducted much collaborative researches and collaborative activities with foreign firms 

and research institutions assumed. 

The ceremony to issue the fellow by Mayor Emiko Okuyama was held on July 26, 2012. 

 

 

 

 


